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Dear Families & Friends, 
 

Next Assembly - Monday, 24th September, 2018 - 9:00 am everyone welcome. 
 
NAPLAN results are attached to this Newsletter.  Please see Ms Grahame if you 
wish to discuss your child’s results. 
 
Our annual School Play is on Wednesday, 26th September, 7:00 pm at Taralga War 
Memorial Hall.  Bring your family and friends  to this fantastic production of “Frog 
& Toad.”  The students have been practising all term, singing, dancing and acting.  
They all shine on the night like true stars.  Please send all costumes in by              
tomorrow for the photo shoot for the program.  Let Ms Grahame know if your 
child cannot attend either of the performances.   
 
Entry cost is $10.00 a family, $5.00 a single and includes the Program.  Please bring 
a plate to share for supper. The P & C raffle is a always a great prize, so bring your 
$$$. 
 
Congratulations to Taylah Sheridan who collects a medal at Sports Power on  
Tuesday, 25th September for being Years 8/9 Girls Cross Country Champion.  Well 
done!  A  great effort. 
 
Congratulations to Renee Buggie, who is a past student and will be School Captain 
of Crookwell High School in 2019.  Also congratulations to Jem Green, another 
past student who will be School Captain of Mulwaree High School in 2019, with          
Annabel Croker elected as Vice Captain for 2019.  Taralga Public School produces 
fantastic leaders and we are thrilled for Renee, Jem and Annabel.  A wonderful 
achievement for all three. 
 
Congratulations to our Relay Team - Tom, Callum,  Lucinda 
and Hannah who came 2nd at the Regional Carnival last  
Friday.  They are off to the PSSA State Athletics Carnival on 
Thursday, 1st November.  Well done, a fabulous        
achievement, we are so proud.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Liza Duncan     
Principal                                        
 

HIGHLIGHTS OF 

OUR WEEK: 

Our Relay Team - 

2nd at PSSA      

Regional Carnival 

 

Play Practice 

 

NEXT ASSEMBLY 

Monday,             
24th September, 
2018 - 9:00 am 

 

 
 

 

DATES TO              
REMEMBER 

Mon Student 
Banking 

Wed LIBRARY 

Fri  
28-9 

Footy    
Colours 

Day 
$$ please 

 

Wed 
24-10 

P & C 
Meeting 

Fri 
28-9 

Last Day of 
Term 3 

Mon 
15-10 

Staff & 
Students 
return for 

Term 4 
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Celebrating Success - Week 8 

T A R A L G A  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R  

       

 

 
 

 

   

3-4-5-6 CURROBUNG CLASSROOM 
 
The Currobung Room students have been busy, busy, busy this week.  We have been working on 
maths, including maths about weather and statistics.   
 
We have painted the backdrop with an amazing tree containing the 4 seasons, to represent “A Year 
with Frog and Toad.”  We have been busy practising down at the Hall, putting the finishing touches on 
our performances.   
 
Please remember to bring in your costumes tomorrow, so that we can photograph you for the Play 
Program.  Costumes will then stay at school until Tuesday, 25th for the Dress Rehearsal at 12:00 pm. 
 
Any queries about costumes, please ring Ms Grahame at school on 
48402047. 
 

 

Be a Learner Be Respectful Be Safe 

Jannie Cummins 
Lucas Frew 
Hunter Pirihi 
Bridie Rumble 
Pippa Bell x 2 
Jacob Corby 
Logan Meredith 
Annie Coogan 
Tyler Derwent 

Tyler Derwent 
Taylah Sheridan 
Callum Corby 
Tom Sheridan 

Lucas Frew x 2 
Jacob Corby 
Dekkoda Morgan 
Lilly Bell 
Taylah Sheridan 
Callum Corby 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Quincy Quoll Says:  

Be Safe: 

 Don’t run on concrete paths; 

 Don’t run in the COLA; 

 Don’t run in the Hall. 
 

Happy Birthday to you in September -  
 

Ms Duncan - 20th Jannie & Larry - 28th    Mrs Menzies - 29th 
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THE OFFICE CORNER:   

Don’t forget --- Friday, 28th September, last day of Term 3, is FOOTY 
COLOURS DAY.  Wear you favourite footy team jersey / colours etc. and 
please bring a gold coin donation for this very worthwhile charity.  
Thank you. 

 

There is NO Kid’s Club or Guitar until Week 2, Term 4 - we hope Rev. Sallyanne has a 
speedy recovery. 

PLAY PRACTISE - 

Can’t wait for this performance by our      

wonderful, talented students. 



 


